
We pray for the repose of the soul of FlorianYez, Mt. 
Ievers + Poland who died recently in Poland. We extend 
our sympathy to all  his family. We also extend our sym-
pathy to Mary McNamara & Dolores Keogh on the death 
of their brother James O’Neill recently. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those 
whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Rest in Peace 

Mass  this  week:  Mon  9.30 a.m.  Tues -  Fri. 7 pm. 

Winter Walking Group every Mon - Thurs. night at 7 pm.  
Meeting point is outside the Church Sixmilebridge.  All are 
welcome to join in at whatever pace you can. 
Cake Sale - Christmas appeal for Children of Pakistan. Sat. 
27th + Sun 28th Nov. in the Parochial Hall after Masses.  If you 
wish to bake or donate cakes for the sale please contact Rita 
@ 086-8245973 or Geraldine @ 085-7483188. 
Sixmilebridge Marathon will be taking place this Sunday 
around the village between 12.00 - 4.30 pm.  Please be extra 
vigilant when walking or driving during this time. 
Parish Pastoral Council Meeting -   Tues. 16th Nov. @ 8 pm 
Liturgy Group Meeting              Thurs. 18th Nov. @ 7.30 pm 

  

    

Rota Next Weekend:             Readers           Eucharistic         Servers                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                         Ministers.                          
    Sat.      20th       7.00 p.m          Denyse Brown               A                                C 

 

    Sun.     21st      10.00 am           Theresa O’Dea      Betty Devanney                D             

 

    Sun.     21st      11.00 am           Christy O’Connor          D                               C                                               
  

 

Basket Collection last weekend -   €1, 570.00  -  Thank You! 
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Mon - Fri.   10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 
 
Baptisms take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in  
Sixmilebridge and Kilmurry. 

Sat. 13th 
Sun. 14th 
Sun. 14th 
Tues.16th 
Wed. 17th 
Thurs. 18th 
Fri. 19th 
Sat. 20th 
Sun. 21st 

 7.00 p.m. 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
11.00a.m. 

Ned Shannon 
O’Halloran Family 
Lana O’Connell 
Louise Butler 
Florian Yez  (Months Mind) 
Jimmy + Chrissie Casey 
James Mulready 
Paddy + Joe Mulready 
James Egan 

Listening and Praying the Word of God 

Monday 10.00 a.m. - 10.30 am 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 

Quiet time - Vigil of Prayer Fri. 3 - 7 pm 

 

 

€18,200 

Greetings from China! 
The following is an email received last Monday after Radio Mass Broad-
cast in Kilmurry. 

“Greetings!  from China …….. 

Dear Fr. Bohan, 
Many thanks for  a beautiful Mass just an hour ago. It was wonderful to 
share in your celebration, especially when one is so far from home. It 
can be difficult to attend church here, so the Sunday broadcast is a great 
bonus.  
The choir was  wonderful, and I would be grateful if you could pass on 
my sincere gratitude to them for a fantastic choice of hymns, and their 
utter clarity of diction made it so easy to listen  in on radio. It must have 
taken them hours to rehearse all their work and I am sure it didn't hap-
pen overnight. Their fulsome participation really added to  the liturgy. 
You must be thrilled to have such support in your parish.  
I thank you also for your reflective homily. Things may be falling apart on 
the economic front, that beautiful couple who lost their infant daughter 
must surely be in a very bad place, but, as you said, we manage to cope 
with our problems, be they in the  economic or relationship sphere. We 
cope as best we can, and get on with life as best we can, but for me 
today, listening in was a really good coping strategy for the coming 
week.  Again, many thanks. 
I look forward to listening in to next Sunday's service, as indicated at the 
conclusion of today's. It's wonderful to be able to tune in to RTE1 every 
Sunday. Isn't  technology wonderful? 
So, again, many thanks and loads of congratulations for a really 
well  produced liturgy.I will light my candles for baby Sophie's parents 
every night this week.  
Chongqing weather has deteriorated over the past, week just like in 
Ireland, so no change there. I hope you and your congregation have a 
good  and peaceful week.  

Yours faithfully, Brid Ui Laoghaire.” 

Response to our RTE Radio Broadcast Masses has been 
very positive.  We have had messages from places as far 
apart as New Jersey, China, Kent.  Even passengers of dif-
ferent ages travelling on a bus from Galway to Dublin 
tuned in and rang to say they enjoyed it. 

G.A.A.  Club Lotto 

      Numbers drawn were   
      
               12   23   26    30 

   Jackpot    Next Week 

Teenagers Talk to Teenagers 
About Values 

On Wednesday between 1.30 - 2.15pm Kevin Lynch + Seadna Morey, two 
stars of the Clare Minor team who played in this years All-Ireland Final 
against Kilkenny, gave one of the best talks I’ve heard for a long time to 
the Confirmation Classes of Sixmilebridge and Kilmurry schools.  These are 
the young people who will be leaving in different directions to secondary 
schools in 2011.  For that the lads said “It’s a stepping stone to whatever 
they want, facing new challenges, meeting new people from different 
areas.” 

They covered a number of key issues such as: 
Success  -  Can’t be achieved by taking shortcuts; 
Preparation -  is the key to success whether it is in academics,  
sport or in life. 
Attitude - is one of the most important factors in our approach to life - a 
right attitude. 
Commitment - when you commit to something stay with it. 
Coping with Failure -  the ability to pick oneself up when something  goes 
wrong.  Never give in to failure. 
Peer Pressure - Learning to say NO - Having a sense of right and wrong. 
The importance of God in One’s life - going to Mass at weekends.  Gath-
ering with one’s family is about asking God to be with you and help you 
and that too is important. 
Confirmation - the Sacrament is about receiving Spirit and instilling us 
with Courage. 

World Youth Day in Madrid, Spain,  15th - 21st Aug 2011 with Pope Benedick XV1.  
Pilgrimage is open to people between ages of 18 - 35. Cost is €950 (includes flights, 
accommodation, dinner, B + B and entry to World Youth Day Events). Contact Fr. 
Donagh @ 087-2322140 or Deirdre @ 065-6834461 for further information. 
Learn CPR and Choking Techniques on baby and child mannequins. This could help 
you to keep a baby or child alive.  Contact Martin Conlon @ 087-6568339. 
Public Meeting Future of Winter Music Wkend. Wed. 17th @ 7.30 pm Courthouse 


